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NOTE SENT BY THE PERMANENT MISSIONS OF GUATEMALA, EL SALVADOR, AND HONDURAS REQUESTING A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON JULY 24, 2014, AT 5:00 P.M. TO WELCOME THE PRESIDENTS OF EL SALVADOR, GUATEMALA, AND HONDURAS
Permanent Mission of El Salvador
 Permanent Mission of Guatemala
Permanent Mission of Honduras

The Permanent Missions of El Salvador, Guatemala, and Honduras to the Organization of American States (OAS) present their compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization, in connection with the visit to the Organization’s headquarters, on July 24, 2014, of the Presidents of the Republics of El Salvador, Guatemala, and Honduras.


These Permanent Missions request that a protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council be held to welcome the three Presidents on July 24, 2014, at 5:00 p.m. The Presidents will talks about the issue of unaccompanied child and adolescent immigrants.
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 The Permanent Missions of El Salvador, Guatemala, and Honduras to the OAS avail themselves of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of their highest consideration.








Washington, D.C., July 21, 2014

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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